Central Texas Pastel Society Board Minutes July 11, 2023

President Jane Copeland sent the board members an email to determine if a meeting was necessary. We agreed that a meeting was not necessary, however we did agree to take action on 2 issues.

- We agreed to open the Christine Swann workshop to non-members. Jane will email CTPS members as well as other pastel societies. The workshop will be opened up now instead of waiting until October.
- It was also agreed that entries for the fall library exhibit will be delayed to September 16, 2023.